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Hello, 
 
Safe as houses has a whole new meaning in NSW. 
 
The privatisation and deregulation of building standards is a serious issue. As the Miami tragedy 
shows, this can have life and death consequences. 
 
With more and more building scandals coming to light, we have kicked off the Public Accountability 
Committee's inquiry into building standards, to prevent any more fatal disasters from ever occurring. 
 
Developers paying for building certification is rampant throughout the state. 
 
Please take note of the need to regulate our building industry and make builders and developers 
accountable. 
 
Thanks and regards 
Linda Avramides 
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